
 

                                                                
 

P.O.	Box	70	~	301	Jaguar	Lane	~	Guthrie,	Texas	79236	
 

 
 
   
May 3, 2018 
 

Press Release 
 
 
The Guthrie Common School District will offer a summer program for LEP (Limited English 
Proficient) students during the summer of 2018.   The eight week summer program will be 
offered for eligible students who will be enrolled in kindergarten or first grade at the beginning 
of the next school year.   
 
The program will only be offered if 10 eligible students are identified for participation. 
 
This program, if offered, will begin June 4, 2018 and will end on July 27, 2018.  Hours of 
operation will be from 9:00 am until noon, Monday through Thursday, for each of those weeks.  
Transportation will not be provided. 
 
For more information, please contact Kevin Chisum at (806) 596-4466. 
 
 
 
 
 


